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JON  MACGILLIS, DIRECTOR  

PALM  BEACH  COUNTY    

PLANNING,  ZONING,  AND  BUILDING  DEPT 

2300  NORTH  JOG  ROAD 

WEST PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 

 

RE:
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 � � � � � � � � � 
 � � 
 � � � � � � � � � �� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �  � � ! " # �

Dear  Mr  MacGillis;  

Please  postpone this application, due to failure to post the property as required by 
the ULDC, from the July 6, 2017 Zoning Commission Hearing and the July 27, 2017 
Board of County Commissioners Hearing to the August 3, 2017 Zoning Commission 
Hearing and the August 24, 2017 Board of County Commissioners  

 

This  postponement is  very  important  to  us.  We  would  really  appreciate  your   
assistance in  the matter.  Thanks  very  much  for  your  consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

James  E  Gilgenbach  (Architect/Agent)  

1239  East  Newport  Center  Drive,  #107   

Deerfield  Beach,  Florida  33442  

(954)426-1652  

jegarch@comcast.net 
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